PORT oF SUNNYSIDE

Special Meeting Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commissioners of the Port of Sunnyside will hold a
Special Meeting on Friday, June 28, 2024, commencing at 10:00 a.m. at the Midvale Industrial
Park located on the corner of Hwy. 241 and Alexander Road, Sunnyside, Washington. The
purpose of the Special Meeting is to attend a Groundbreaking Celebration. No action will be
taken, and no formal meeting of the Commission of the Port of Sunnyside will be held.

DATED: June 26, 2024

Arnold Lee Martin, Presidént Port Commission

2405 Reith Way, Suite 2
Sunnyside WA
Ph. 839-7678



